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Dear Inpectorate,

I am concerned that Highways have not really addressed the problems with the A303, that
they have been made aware of again and again.  The tunnel is not long enough, is too
expensive and is not necessary, since we should not be building anywhere near
Stonehenge, on World Heritage site land at all.

We can use alternative routes and we should.

Regards,

Andrew Irvine




